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Friends,

We are looking forward to welcoming everyone back to school on September 8th  from 
9:30 AM to 12:00 PM for our Annual Opening Day Program.

Parents participate with your children from 9:30  - 11:00 am

Stay for coffee with Brotherhood and Sisterhood
from 11:00 AM - 12:00 PM

Please walk in with your child for our Annual Opening Day Program.
No Drop off on the first day of school.

Pick up at the Religious School entrance at 12:00 pm.
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Sign up Now for SACK THE SNACKS
Sunday, September 8th

Providing after-school snacks for students living at the
North Family Gateway Shelter for over a year.

We NEED your contributions.
The shelter uses 500 snacks per week!

Register to bring donations to Temple at Sign Up Genius at https://tinyurl.com/sacksnacks924
Thank you for helping the children of Family Gateway!
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